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Day with the D-backs
 On Saturday September 24, Evil Twin Custom 
Cycles hosted their annual ‘Day With the Diamond-
backs’ fundraiser. The day included a pre-party at the 
shop, located at 2534 W. Broadway Rd in Mesa. 
 Everyone going to the game, and some who 
were not, had the opportunity to gather for free food 
and drinks, some social time, and a chance to win 
items from a bunch of some 60 raffle & giveaway 
items. 
 The group ride to Chase Field in Phoenix was 
uneventful…. No incidents. Just like we all like it. 
Free motorcycle parking was also included with the 
ride. A nice bonus. 
 This is the 3rd year that Robert has hosted his 
Day with the Diamondbacks. In the 4 years prior 
to that he’d done similar benefits with the Phoenix 

RoadRunners hockey team. In most years there has 
been a specific child who has been ‘adopted’ by this 
event, but this year’s beneficiary was the Shriners 
Hospitals for Children. 
 Tickets to the game included seating in the exclu-
sive ‘Diamond Club’, an area ideal for group parties 
at the stadium. Here you have the option of watching 
the game, or enjoying a party lounge atmosphere. So 
whether you are a huge baseball fan or just want to 
attend in support of Evil Twin’s benefit cause, there 
is something here for most everyone. 
 This evening’s contest was between the Dia-
mondbacks and the San Francisco Giants. The out-
ing was memorable in itself as the D-Backs earned 
the National League West title with their 15-2 win. 
Also memorable… At the bottom of the 7th inning, 

the lights went out in the stadium, causing a half-
hour delay-of-game. High winds blew through the 
area, and reports noted that some 1100 electricity 
customers were left in the dark for a time. 
 There were 346 who attended the Day With the 
D-Backs. The 50/50 winner collected $305, making 
their day a bit more memorable as well. The dona-
tion made to the Shriners Hospitals for Children 
came in at more than $2,230. It was a good time and 
Robert thanks all who came out to support this an-
nual fundraiser. He also hopes that next year some 
local riders [for whom he did one of these benefits 
in the past] will not schedule their event up against 
his.

Bruce & Betsy
Add’l photos from Lady Jewells


